
From:
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: July 27, 2017 11:48:13 AM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-07-17 11:46 AM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-07

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Meryl AIrhart

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
How are average people in Ontario supposed to pay more for electricity in the coming years when we
cannot afford the electricity rates now?
You are putting our children & grandchildren at risk.
We are already a  " have not province". Do you want all of us on welfare & poor?  Older single women
now are barley coping with rising costs, as well as senior citizens. No problem if you are or were a
Government employee !!!!!
Averge citizens cannot afford the rising costs. Get your act together.
Normal, average ,responsible people have to run their household on a budget.
So should you. After all the waste in Ontario with gas plants :(closures & not keeping efficient gas plants
open preferring to build new ones where there are already economical ones operating nearby). This is
all dirty politics.  Do you think we are all stupid?
No more increases to our already sky high electricity prices!!!!!!!!!
.

-- Attachment --
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